Dear Steve:

I conveyed my delight with you wonderful presentation before our group in September on Hilton Head to Esther Eagles of the Eagles Talent Connection, through whom we booked you, but I also wanted to pass on a personal note to you.

Your presentation to our group of financial executives was right on target with just the right mix of message and humor. You’re a very funny and talented guy that I would recommend to anyone.

I enjoyed working with you and felt the end-of-presentation book plug worked out just fine. I was happy to see so many people purchase copies and felt privileged to receive a complimentary copy from you for my own reading library, which happens to sit in my upstairs bathroom. It’s been great reading so far. 

In any event, my best wishes for much personal success to you, Steve. Like you, I have been blessed with a wonderful wife, two kids and have a house full of pets (two parrots, two dogs and a cat) to help me take the edge off. Now I can try harder than ever to become an even better humor being.
Sincerely,

Warren L. Paulins

Vice President and Meeting Planner
Ohio League of Financial Institutions

